
 

 

 

 

A Message Regarding Final Grades and Offers of Admission:  
  
 
During this time of uncertainty and abrupt changes, we would like to clarify a few 
important points for you and your grade 12 students.  
  
At this time, conditional offers of admission/Special Entrance Scholarships, based on 
students' self-reported grades, are still in place.    
  
The University will review final grades for students as per normal processes. If final 
grades are not made available, or schools have made alternative arrangements for 
students to complete their coursework due to COVID-19, the University will honour those 
arrangements and ensure the offers of admission for the upcoming term/academic year.   
  
Please also note that provincial exams being cancelled will not affect the offers of 
admission. Special Entrance Scholarships will continue to be based on posted high 
school transcript grades for Manitoba students. 
  
We hope you all stay safe and healthy, and look forward to seeing you all in person as 
soon as possible.   
  
  

  

 

Getting Ready for First Year Presentations 
 

 
Normally this is the time of year when we reach out to book a time for our Getting Ready 
for First Year presentations. 

We are still planning to go ahead with those presentations, but of course they will be 
conducted online (via Zoom), and done by school in most cases. We will include 
counsellors on those communications to students regarding the timing in the coming 
weeks, and also for the presentation. 

It is our hope that students will be comfortable enough with the online format to ask 
questions and get the information they need, including by using the chat function. 
  



We expect the presentation will still take about 45 minutes.   
  
For any questions regarding the presentations, please contact Alex Gachanja.   
  
Students can also contact recruiters directly, as we emailed all students who attended our 
fall presentation, and some have been reaching out already. Or as always they can 
contact welcome@uwinnipeg.ca 
  

 

 

  

Student Services During Campus Closure 
During these challenging times, The University of Winnipeg remains committed to 
supporting students who will be making the transition from high school to 
university.   
  
Students can still access support services such as Academic Advising, Student 
Central, Awards & Financial Aid, and Aboriginal Student Services, which will 
continue to be offered remotely or using other alternative delivery methods. 
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